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Bringing out the Best in Everyone. 

‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ Thessalonians 5:11 

 

                    Date: 10th July 2020 

Dear Parents 

 

Thank you for continuing to support us in following the strict drop off and 

collection times; it is vital that we continue to adhere to the timings to avoid 

mixing the bubbles and increasing the risk of infection. It really has been a 

team effort in bringing back all year groups and we should all feel very proud 

that we have achieved this.  

 

Next week, we look forward to the children joining us for the day and we will 

be making the day extra special as we prepare the children for their new 

classes in September. I am still currently working on the plans for September 

and will share our final plans next week.  

 

Please see the dates and times for next week. 
 

Week Beginning 13th July 2020 
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2:30-2:40pm Mrs Bryan  

Tuesday 

All day 

4 2:30-2:40pm Mrs Callister 

Wednesday 

All day 

3 2:30-2:40pm Mrs 

Huxtable 

Mrs Callister 

Thursday  

All day 

5 2:30-2:40pm Miss Winter 

 

School Dinners 

To cover the costs of our catering supplier, we are increasing the price of 

school dinners from £2.30 to £2.40 per day from September.  

 

Snack 

The price of a bagel and cuplet has juice has increased this week to 65p. 

Snack is available to all KS2 children.  
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Lunch menu for week commencing 13th July 2020 

Monday Sausage and mash or filled jacket potato 

Tuesday Pasta Bolognese or ham ploughmans 

Wednesday Roast gammon or filled jacket potato 

Thursday Hot chicken wrap  

or deli option – choice of sandwiches with salad 

Friday Fish or omelette (Pizza for Year 6!) 

 

 

Covid Hair Cut Fundraiser  

£555 
A very special thank you to Mr Roberts  

and his incredible family for donating a  

staggering £555 to our Bluebell Nursery.  

Mr Roberts kindly offered to shave his  

lockdown locks to raise much needed  

funds. I loved seeing Emily’s face as she took to the clippers!  

Thank you VERY much. 

 

 

Sports Day 2020 

 

 

Thank you very much for embracing our first ever virtual sports week. We had 

fun making the videos and have really enjoyed seeing how the children have 

taken on the challenges. 

 

We look forward to counting all the points and will announce the winning 

class and team next week.  

 

Reading Books 

To ensure we can start using reading books safely in  

September, we must put all books in quarantine over the  

summer holidays. Please return all books next week. We will  

put a plastic box near the main entrance and would be  

very grateful if you could please return all books. Books will  

the be sealed and stored over the summer holidays and we 

can then look forward to using our books again at the start  

of next term. 
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TSA 

The TSA have arranged for a Recycle4School collection to take place on 

Wednesday 15th July. Bags will be sent home with those children in school or 

you can use a bin bag. Please fill it with clothes, shoes, trainers, handbags, 

belts, and accessories. The company cannot accept soft toys, school/work 

uniform, ripped or stained items or old, worn out items. Please bring your bags 

to school on the morning of 15th July and deposit on the playground to await 

collection. Please do not return them in advance as we are unable to store 

them. Many thanks. 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Weeks Wellbeing Task: 

To think of something positive from this school year. 
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Reports 

All end of year reports have been emailed out to parents this week and I 

hope you enjoy reading and sharing your child’s achievements throughout 

the year with them. ALL children have been incredible; always showing 

resilience, embracing a new way of working at home and returning to school 

with a positive attitude. We are extremely proud of all children.  

 

Due to the current circumstances, we hope to organise a parents’ evening 

early in the autumn term where you will have the opportunity to discuss your 

child’s report. We look forward to being able to welcome you back when the 

guidance allows us to. 

 

Worship  

We have continued to focus on our value Friendship this week. We shared 

the story of Bella and Barney and discussed the use of mobile phones. We all 

agreed that it is easy to become distracted and that true friends always 

make time to listen to each other. We have incredible friendships at Tilston 

School, and it is a strength of our school community.  

 

Thank you 

The last few months have been the most challenging times we have ever 

experienced. I would like to say thank you to our school family- staff, 

governors, parents, children and our local community- who have all worked 

incredibly hard to support our plans. We have received many lovely emails 

and kind words of support which we are very grateful of. Thank you!   

 

Next week is our last week of the summer term.  

We will break up on Friday 17th July and return  

on Wednesday 2nd September 2020. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Kelsey Mort 

Headteacher  

mailto:admin@tilston.cheshire.sch.uk

